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DON’T LET OUR PARISH BE TORN APART 

 
Our parish is at threat of being spilt, North Ward could go 
into Hitchin, only South Ward will remain rural. 

• North ward would no longer be part of the St 
Ippolyts community. 

• North ward residents would no longer have any voice 
on local matters. 

• South ward would be financially crippled, Parish 
amenities could suffer from less maintenance and 
parish projects such as the Football and Bowls pavilion 
would be threatened. 

To prevent this we need YOUR support so we can 
demonstrate that St Ippolyts parishioners want to stay 
united. 
 
DON’T LET OUR PARISH BE TORN 
APART 

Respond to the consultation and say 
NO 

Visit https://www.north-
herts.gov.uk/community-
governance-review 

Deadline 9th May 
 
And sign our petition at St Ippolyts Stores, The Church or The 
Bird in Hand. Contact clerk@stippolyts-pc.gov.uk if you have 
further questions.  Please do both if you can. 

ST IPPOLYTS  

PARISH COUNCIL 
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